Attachment 2

Good Afternoon Vanessa,

Thank you for circulating the Zoning By-Law Amendment Application for 4839 County Road 2 to the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) for review. Please accept this as a formal response from the MTO. We have reviewed the application in accordance with the
Public Transportation and Highway Improvement Act (PTHIA) and Highway Access Management Guideline and offer the following comment:

The following property at 4839 County Road 2 is not within MTO permit control, therefore we have no comments to offer this application

Thank you for the opportunity to comment,

Giona Pasfin

Planning Interm

Corridor Management Section | East Operations
Ministry of Transportation

1355 John Counter Blvd

Kingston, ON K7K OE5

613-484-3571

CorridorEast@ontario.ca

Fiona Parfitt@ontario.ca
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HiVanessa,

| have reviewed this application on behalf of the Corporate Services Department. | have no objections or further comments.
Thank you for circulating.

Brian Gilmer
Director, Corporate Services / Clerk
Municipality of Port Hope

Corporate Services Department
Town Hall: 56 Queen Street, Port Hope, ON L1A 379
t. 905.885 4544 x 2230

e. bgilmer@porthope.ca | porthope.ca
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MEMORANDUM

Vanessa Wismer
Matthew Belton
ZB05-2022 — Part of 4839 County Road 2

Nov 15t 2022

56 Queen Street

Port Hope, ON L1A 3Z9
t:905.885.4544
:905.885.7698
admin@porthope.ca
www.porthope.ca

On review of the Zoning By-law Amendment for the property known as 4839 County
Road 2, the Works and Engineering Department has No Comments.

Re:
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Hi Vanessa,

Mo comments to provide on behalf of Canada Post. Thank you for including us in this process.

Have a great day,

Chris Wilson

Officer, Delivery Services
Canada Post Corporation
200-1860 Midland Ave.
Scarborough, ON, M1P 5A1
416-262-7408
chris.wilson{@canadapost.ca




